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Dear Rhun, 
 
Thank you for your recent Written Question asking me to provide an update on the findings 
of the 2020/21 clinical peer review undertaken by the NHS Wales Health Collaborative’s 
CAMHS sub-group, you also asked when a national report will be published. 
 
All individual LHB peer reviews undertaken to inform the overarching 2020/21 clinical peer 
review have been completed by the NHS Wales Health Collaborative CAMHS sub-group. 
Health boards have received individual reports following each peer review and are acting on 
the findings of each review.  
 
A national level report which will assimilate the overarching themes is currently being 
reviewed and finalised prior to its publication. This process has been delayed due to the 
necessary redeployment of clinical staff in the NHS Collaborative as part of the response to 
the pandemic. The timeline for the release of the national report is being finalised and the 
publication date will be confirmed in the coming weeks.  
 
Yours sincerely  

 
Lynne Neagle AS/MS 
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Deputy Minister for Mental Health and Wellbeing 
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